
From: Judicial Affairs Office <judaffrs@vps.msu.edu> 
Date: Thu, Jan 22, 2009 at 1:51 PM 
Subject: Judicial Case Withdrawn 
To: Kara Spencer [REDACTED] 
Cc: rjhall@msu.edu 
 

January 22, 2009 

Kara  Spencer 

[REDACTED] 

 

This letter is to inform you that the case pending against you with the Judicial Affairs Office at 
Michigan State University involving an alleged incident that occurred on September 15, 2008 has 
been withdrawn by the Complainant(s). Should you have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact me at the Judicial Affairs Office at (517) 432-2471. 

  

Respectfully, 

Rick Shafer, Associate Director 

  

cc:        student file 

Complainant 

  

attachment(s 

 


